
 

Request for Nominations 
For Non-Voting Members for the Atascadero Basin  

Groundwater Sustainability Agency Executive Committee 
 

 
 

 
The Atascadero Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) is seeking qualified persons to fill three 
non-voting representative positions on its Executive Committee (EC), the governing board of the agency.  
 
To be eligible to serve as a non-voting representative, persons must live on a parcel of land within the 
boundaries of the Atascadero Area Groundwater Sub-basin of the Salinas Valley Basin identified in DWR 
Bulletin 118 as Basin No. 3-004.11 (“Atascadero Basin”).  Persons interested in becoming a non-voting 
representative may be nominated or may nominate themselves. 
 
The GSA is seeking non-voting representatives from the following stakeholder groups: 

• Agricultural 

• Environmental  

• Rural-Residential 
 
Any person desiring to become a non-voting representative on the EC is required to submit a completed 
application no later than Friday, August 31, 2018.  Interested persons may obtain an application from 
the GSA website, www.atascaderobasin.com, or by calling John Neil at the Atascadero Mutual Water 
Company at (805)464-5351.  Submit completed applications to: 
 

Atascadero Mutual Water Company 
ATTN:  Atascadero Basin GSA Executive Committee 

5005 El Camino Real 
Atascadero, CA 93422 

 

http://www.atascaderobasin.com/

